Title VI South Portland Bus Service Public Notice

The City of South Portland, acting by and through its Bus Service (“SPBS”), hereby gives the public notice of its policy to uphold and assure full compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and all related statutes and guidelines. Title VI and related statutes and guidelines prohibiting discrimination in federally assisted programs require that no person in the United States of America shall, on the grounds of race, color, or national origin be excluded from participation in, be denied benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity receiving federal assistance.  Further, any person wishing to obtain any information in a foreign language may request same from the below cited Title VI Coordinator.

This Notice is published on the Bus Service Web site at https://www.southportland.org/departments/bus-transportation/ and is posted on every bus and at the office of the Bus Service and at the City Clerk’s Notice Board in City Hall at 25 Cottage Road, South Portland, ME.  

Any person who believes they have been aggrieved by an unlawful discriminatory practice regarding the SPBS transit system has the right to file a formal complaint with SPBS. Any such complaint must be in writing and submitted to the SPBS Title VI Coordinator within one hundred eighty (180) days following the date of the alleged occurrence. For more information or to file a complaint regarding civil rights please contact :

Title VI Coordinator
South Portland Bus Service 
25 Cottage Road
P.O. Box 9422
[bookmark: _GoBack]South Portland, ME  04116-9422 Tel:  (207) 767-5556
Or

FTA Office of Civil Rights
200 New Jersey Avenue SE 
Washington, DC 20590

